
Douglass Spotlight Dec. 
2023

Interested in leaving a gift to Douglass in your will? A charitable bequest can be a meaningful way 
to support Douglass’ future and it may be easier than you think. Learn more and view suggested 
bequest language.

The

Watch!  
Happy Holidays from Dean Rehbein 

News
Advancing Women in Computer 
Science Receives Presidential Award   

You’re Invited to NYC!
When Women Lead:
An Intergenerational Perspective

‘Tis the Season for Giving! 

douglass.rutgers.edu @rudouglass

Join us for an evening of networking 
and spirited conversation to explore 
the transformative impact of women’s 
leadership. Featuring Dr. Kristy 
Clementina Perez DC’01, Wendy Cai 
Lee DC’96, and Princess Belton  DRC ‘11. 
Introduction by Rebecca Mark, Director 
of the Institute for Women’s Leadership 
and moderated by Meghan Rehbein,  
Dean of Douglass.  RSVP! 

Watch! 
Douglass Perspectives 

The Rutgers Advancing Women in 
Computer Science (AWiCS) group 
was awarded the Presidential 
Award for Service to Students. 
AWiCS is an inter-unit initiative 
between Douglass and RU units 
that promotes women in computer 
science across university offerings 
including through department 
coursework, enrichment programs, 
and structural change. Read more! 

In this special episode of Douglass 
Perspectives, join Dean Meghan 
Rehbein and Douglass Governing 
Council President Sana Amanullah 
DRC’24 live from Douglass Day. 
Tune in for an insightful discussion 
about today’s Douglass with our 
new dean! See more! 

Season’s greetings! Warm wishes from the entire Douglass 
family as we embrace the winter season and usher in a new year 
filled with peace, rest, and hope. We trust this message finds 
you surrounded by the love and joy of family and friends, sharing 
the care and connection that make this season truly special. 
Reflecting on the past year, we extend our heartfelt gratitude to 
our students, staff, alums, and donors who have contributed to 
the remarkable success of Douglass Residential College. View 
our e-card and read more from Dean Rehbein here!

Give the gift of a Douglass education to celebrate the season! Your gift to Douglass by the end of the 
year can provide life-long impact for talented students. As 2023 comes to a close, consider supporting 
Douglass with worthwhile year-end giving strategies. Read more about ways to give to Douglass! 

Episode 3: Live From Douglass Day

January 24, 2024, 6 - 8 PM, NYC
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